
Special Window for Re-Lodgement of Transfer Requests 

Pursuant to Circular No. SEBI/HO/MIRSD/MIRSD-PoD/P/CIR/2025/97 dated July 02, 2025 

(“SEBI Circular”), a one-time Special Window has been opened until January 6, 2026 providing 

an opportunity for shareholders to re-lodge the transfer deeds of Bliss GVS Pharma Limited that 

were originally lodged prior to April 1, 2019, and were rejected/returned/not attended to due to 

deficiency in the documents/process/or otherwise. The shares re-lodged for transfer will be 

processed only in dematerialized form during this window period. 

Eligible shareholders who wish to avail this opportunity may submit the transfer request along 

with requisite documents to the Company's Registrar and Transfer Agent i.e. MUFG Intime India 

Private Limited (Formerly known as Link Intime India Private Limited), at their office located at 

C-101, 247 Park, L.B.S. Marg, Vikhroli West, Mumbai, Maharashtra, 400083. 

For further information, please refer to the SEBI Circular or send an email to cs@blissgvs.com / 
sakshi.gupta@blissgvs.com or rnt.helpdesk@in.mpms.mufg.com 

https://www.sebi.gov.in/legal/circulars/jul-2025/ease-of-doing-investment-special-window-for-re-lodgement-of-transfer-requests-of-physical-shares_94973.html
mailto:cs@blissgvs.com
mailto:sakshi.gupta@blissgvs.com
mailto:rnt.helpdesk@in.mpms.mufg.com

